

Fairglen Elementary School Newsletter

December 13, 2023



Dear Fairglen Families,

I hope that you all had a wonderful Thanksgiving and were able to celebrate with your family and friends. It's so hard to believe we are in the final month of 2023!

We will be having our next Family Event on December 14th from 5:30-7:00 PM. The theme is: Candy Cane Lane. Be on the lookout for the invitation and please be sure to RSVP.

The staff join me in wishing you and your family a wonderful Winter Break. May your time together be filled with fun, laughter, and memories! Please encourage your children to keep reading and take some time to enjoy some reading time together with them . Thank you for your continued partnership as we work together for the betterment of our students.

Please do not drop your child off on US 1. Please be patient as we load and unload our students in the car loop. Safety first.

Proud to be your principal,

Mrs. Meraz





REMINDER: 3rd grade will be going to the Brevard Zoo on January 16, 2024. All permission slips and dues (\$15.00) are due to your teacher by January 10th.



YEARBOOKS PRE-SALE

We are taking money \$20.00 (cash only) for yearbooks. Only a certain amount of yearbooks are ordered. Once they are sold out we cannot order more.



PE CORNER

Running club is every Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 7:30 on the blacktop. Be sure you have permission slip turned in to Ms. Cavallaro to participate. Our top runner already has 363 laps which is over 30 miles. Our total so far for all students is over 360 miles. Keep up the good work.



CONGRATULATIONS

Congratulations to all students who qualified to represent their class in Fairglen's Spelling Bee. Our winners this year are:

Alex Shroble and Lilith Haskell

PBIS News

Remember to review the Schoolwide Expectations at home. "Be Safe, Be Kind, Work Hard" How is it different at home versus school? A couple days before Winter Break is over, start reminding students what they need to do to have a great day at school.

We continue to accept donations for our school feather store: gently used stuffed animal, games, puzzles, outside toys, water bottles...anything that is in almost new condition that you think kids K-6 would like. Think of us when you are cleaning out their toys after Santa comes! Thank you for your support!